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Response:

- The applicant has not given the requisite notice to all relevant persons at the affected property.

- The proposed design is not in-keeping with the character of the area and the general appearance of the
building, which already includes wrongfully installed (without planning consent) uPVC windows, is detrimental
to the Redington and Frognal Conservation area.

A more comprehensive design which does not impact upon the above is suggested.

Further, the proposed changes do not rectify Health & Safety issues that are evidently present at this derelict
property.
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